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 Girls Basketball finished the year 29-5 with an Area round loss to Crandall 46-59. 

All-District Awards for District 15-3A  

All-District Co-Defensive MVP: Ali Galaz 

1st Team All-District: Jordan Dawson  

1st Team All-District: Peyton Stephens 

2nd Team All-District: Marisa Ledkins 

All-District Honorable Mention:  Jade “Sister” Green  

All-District Honorable Mention: Raven Johnson 

New Comer of the Year: Kelsey Green 

Coach of the Year: Coach Harris 

 

 Mr. Stephens attended an area wide principal’s round table on Feb 20th where they  discussed 

school safety. 

 

 Blood Drive Feb 25th at the high school 

 

 “Konversation with Karch” – a lunch time meeting with Mr. Karch will be Monday and Tuesday 

during lunch Feb 25,26.  The purpose for these lunch meetings will be to converse with Mr. 

Karch about our technology needs.  The focus this meeting will be how to truly utilize the 1-1 

program  

 

 Needs Assessment workshop will be after school Wed. Feb 27. Teachers will be divided into 

groups to assess the needs that our school and district currently have. 

 

 We will be attending a Michael Dorn School Safety workshop March 4 in Longview 

 

 Softball and baseball are underway.  We are hoping for 2 great seasons. 

 

 Scholarship packets went out to seniors on Wednesday, Feb 13th and are due March 29 at 3:00 

 

 English department is putting together a couple of 2 hour writing workshops for our students.  

The teachers will be bringing them into the multi-purpose building to review and re-teach the 

methods for writing that the state is looking for. 

 

 


